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19 October 2017
Dept of Place
Planning, Transportation and Highways Development Services

City of Bradford Metropolitan District Council

Major Development Team

Britannia House

Hall Ings

Bradford BD1 1 HX
Dear Sirs

Application Ref: 17/05708/MAF   Former Garage Site, Ilkley Rd, Addingham
Thank you for notifying us of the above planning application.

We object to this proposal, and would recommend that planning permission is refused.

Our recommendation is based on the following material considerations.

We consider that the proposed development of new dwellings in this location would lead to an unacceptable over-development of this plot, to the detriment of residential amenity in the area and also to the detriment of the neighbouring environment.  We consider that this development is inappropriately designed in a style which is out of keeping with the built environment in the village, and therefore also for this reason to the detriment of the neighbouring environment.  We are concerned that the proposed development does not provide sufficient accommodation for the number of cars required for both residents and their visitors, and that any consequent overflow parking onto the main road into the village would lead to problems of access and traffic safety.  For these reasons, we consider that this development would contravene Strategic Objectives 3 and 4 of the Core Strategy of the Development Plan Document.  
Yours faithfully

[Sgd]
Jane Markham

Clerk to the Council
The Old School


Main Street


Addingham


West Yorkshire


LS29 0NS















































Clerk to the Parish Council:  Mrs Jane Markham

                                                Tel:  01756 711305

                                                Email: clerk@addingham-pc.gov.uk

